
 

 

 
12 December 2022 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
We are CANCELLING all After School Clubs TODAY (Monday 12 December) to allow everyone 
to get home safely and promptly when the school day ends. 
 
No further snow is forecast but temperatures remain below freezing for the rest of the week. 
Please ensure your young person has warm layers, coat, hat, scarf, gloves for travelling to and 
from school. 
 
In school, we are expecting normal school uniform to be worn. 
 
 
Best wishes 
The Carrington Team 
 


